
On 2nd January 2019, we will upgrade to Transport Layer Security (TLS 1.2) for necessary 
improvements to your online security.  
 
If your web browser does not support TLS 1.2 by 2nd January 2019, you will not be able to view our 
web page. This web page shows you how to check if your web browser supports TLS 1.2.  
 
What is TLS and why you should care 
Transport Layer Security (TLS) is an encryption standard that provides privacy and data security 
between our servers and the web browsers you use through your device. We use it to protect you 
whenever you visit any of our web pages. 
For TLS 1.2 to work on your device, both your operating system and web browser must support it.  
 
How do I know if my web browser support TLS 1.2 
Please click the following link to analyse your browser compatibility. 

https://www.ssllabs.com/ssltest/viewMyClient.html 

 
If the result is as per below, your browser supports TLS 1.2 

 

 
 
What if my web browser does not support TLS 1.2  

If your web browser does not support TLS 1.2 from 2nd January 2019, you will not be able to view any 
of our web pages. Instead, you will see an “Error 404” message. 

 

What should I do if my web browser does not support TLS 1.2 
Please consult your IT department to upgrade your web browser or operating system. 

 

Affected URL 
https://UAT.merimen.com.my 

 

 


